

September 30, 2025

Dear Caledonia Families,

This is an important update to the information shared earlier this afternoon.

Late this afternoon leaders in Lansing announced that they will be passing a "continuing resolution" this evening that will maintain current levels of funding, including maintaining the "Free Meals for All" program while the 2025-26 budget continues to be worked on.

Because of this announcement (and pending successful passage of this legislation tonight), Caledonia Community Schools will not charge for breakfast and lunch for the duration of the period covered by the "continuing resolution."

We will continue to monitor this ongoing situation and will update you as further information becomes known.

Questions? Contact **Food Service** at **616-891-0227** (Katie Bos or Beth Strzyzewski).

Thank you for your partnership,

CCS Administration